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LOOKING FOR A BETTER WAY? 
  

 
    

 

St. Martin of Tours Catholic Parish invites 

YOU to join us as we look into the Catholic faith.  

Our RCIA process starts this summer.  This is for 

anyone interested in learning about the Catholic 

faith.  There is NO OBLIGATION.   The first 

session is Thursday, June 26 from 6:30 to 8:00 

p.m. in the parish hall.  Future sessions will be in 

the fall and into next year.  What do Catholics 

believe?  How do Catholics interpret the Bible?  If 

you like what Pope Francis is saying or feel a 

need for a different path, even if you are already 

Catholic, please call the St. Martin Parish Office 

to be included.       Please call:  715-745-6681                    


